
How  Celebrity  Couples
Celebrate Labor Day Weekend

By Whitney Baker

Labor Day weekend is often filled with beach and barbeque,
giving people an opportunity for an extra day off before the
summer ends. Some celebrity couples like to keep things simple
as they spend time together with the sand and the sun, while
others add a little glitz and glam to the usual date plans.

In anticipation of the upcoming holiday weekend, let’s look
back at how the hottest duos in Hollywood celebrated Labor Day
last year:

1. Partying in Las Vegas: Stars seem to flock to Sin City for
a final summer blowout. Before she was on baby bump watch,
Nicole ‘Snooki’ Polizzi hosted a bash at PURE Nightclub inside
Caesar’s Palace with then-boyfriend Jionni LaValle. That same
night, Carmen Electra and her former fiancé Rob Patterson
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hosted a party at Nikki Beach in the Tropicana Hotel.

Related Link: Date Idea: Venture Out on Labor Day

2. Lying Poolside: Other celebrity couples prefer to focus on
relaxing and soaking up the last bit of summer sun. Gabrielle
Union and Dwayne Wade spent the afternoon at a Miami Pool with
Wade’s two sons, while Dave and Odette Annable enjoyed some
newly-wedded  bliss  before  celebrating  their  one-year
anniversary  in  October.

3. Saying “I Do”: Many celebrity couples choose to tie the
knot over this three-day weekend. Last year, Lauren Bush wed
David Lauren, son of fashion icon Ralph Lauren, on his private
ranch in Telluride, Colorado. Additionally, Mark Ronson, a
well-known DJ and the brother of designer Charlotte Ronson and
DJ  Samantha  Ronson,  and  actress  Josephine  de  la  Baume
celebrated their wedding with a two-day celebration in Aix de
Provence, France. It sounds like the perfect way to mark the
end of the summer.

Related Link: Five Celebrity Couples Who Had a Low Profile
Wedding

4. Hanging Out with Their Kids: Some Hollywood pairs opt for a
more traditional route and enjoy low-key plans with their
family. The Malibu Fair and Chili Cookoff was a popular spot
last year: Tori Spelling and Dean McDermott took their kids,
while Pink and her husband Carey Hart were there with their
daughter.  Also  in  Malibu,  Nicole  Richie  and  husband  Joel
Madden spent Labor Day on the beach with their two children.

5. Working: Even celebrities have to show up to work on a

holiday once in a while. With the 13th season of Dancing with
the Stars underway, many of the dancing duos, including Cheryl
Burke and Rob Kardashian as well as Lacey Schwimmer and Chaz
Bono, were spotted practicing for the next show. Similarly,
Selena Gomez was in Colorado for her ‘We Own the Night’ tour,
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keeping her away from boyfriend Justin Bieber.

What are your plans for Labor Day weekend?  Tell us below.

Top  5  Ways  to  Get  Him  to
Propose By Labor Day

There  may  only  be
three weeks until Labor Day, but that’s still plenty of time
to encourage your beau to pop the question by the end of the
summer … or at least get him in the right mindset to do so.
 Dana  B.  Myers,  sexy  lifestyle  expert  and  author  of  The
Official Booty Parlor Mojo Makeover, has a unique take on how
to do just that.  Here are her top five tips:

1. Work It Out: Boost your confidence by adding some extra gym
or spa time to your routine this summer.  Taking this time to
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yourself will give you a new self-assured attitude that your
man will find to be oh-so-sexy.

2. Take Charge: Plan a date night that is all about him.
Incorporate some of his favorite date night activities and
make a reservation at his favorite restaurant.  Then, prep
your bikini area because if everything goes well, your night
will just be getting started when you return home.  Dana
suggests the painless at home hair removal device, no! no!
 Hair.  And another tip: share your little secret at the
beginning of the night so that the anticipation to see what
you’ve done will make the date even better.

3. Heat Things Up: The best way to a man’s heart is through
his stomach, so make him an old-fashioned, home-cooked meal,
like roasted chicken or lasagna. The traditional meal will
remind your man of family and starting his own. And, if you’re
in with his mom, ask if you can borrow one of her recipes.

4. Get Hands-on: Let your man know you’re there for him after
a long, stressful day of work by setting up some special
pampering time just for him.  This can be as simple as giving
him shoulder, neck and/or foot rub.  For a full body treatment
try the Don’t Stop Massage Candle.  The candle provides a
seductive glow, and when you’re ready to start the massage
simply blow out the flame and drizzle the warm oil onto bare
skin for a uniquely intimate, exciting massage experience.

5. Change Locations: Plan a romantic summer getaway together.
 The vacation could present the perfect opportunity for him to
pop the question, or inspire him to plan a special event on
his own.

Have some ideas on how to get your man to pop the question?
Share your thoughts below.


